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Sean D. Haines        

 Superintendent of Schools       
 

May 16, 2023 
 

 

Dear Morrisville School Community, 

 

With great sadness and a heavy heart, I inform you of the passing of our long-time Morrisville 

Middle/Senior High School Athletic Director, Mr. John Hubiak.  After battling a health concern 

recently, Mr. Hubiak passed away on Monday, May 15, 2023.  Our Morrisville community and 

beyond will miss him dearly.  He was a staunch supporter of our student-athletes for many years 

and is a Bulldog through and through.  Memorial details are being planned and will be shared 

when available.  Additionally, we have collaborated with our Bucks County Intermediate Unit 

#22 partners to have grief support counselors available to our students in addition to our District 

School Guidance Counselors and Lakeside In-School Support Counselors on Wednesday and 

Thursday of this week.  More information will be made available to our students throughout the 

day tomorrow. 

 

If you feel that your child needs some assistance, don’t hesitate to get in touch with your school’s 

main office, and we will do everything we can to provide support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sean D. Haines 

Superintendent of Schools 
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